
Foundation Centennial Ball, our club       

assembly, visit to Rotary Cura Home, and 

our Community Service meeting and home   

fellowship . Our gratitude to Past Presidents 

Mike Eldon and Evelyn Mungai for their   

continued support to the home and for  

hosting Rotarians over the weekend. It is            

encouraging to have members take up and 

lead projects. 

 

I would also like to thank  Rtn. Salim Fazal 

for hosting the Community Service       

Committee meeting and home fellowship. 

Jessie and I look forward to hosting you for 

the Presidentõs Christmas Party on Sunday,   

18th December. Thereafter, we shall break 

briefly for the Christmas and New Year  

holidays and resume our regular meetings on 

Thursday, 5th January 2017.   

 

  

Thank you dear Rotarians for your continued 

support. I look forward to seeing you     

tomorrow at fellowship.  

 

Ahsante!  

 

 

 

David Githanga 
 

CLUB PRESIDENT, 2016/17 

My Fellow Rotarians, 

 

The Rotary WASH in Schools Target   

Challenge is a pilot program created to 

motivate  Rotary clubs to develop water, 

sanitation, hygiene, and education projects 

using the expertise and resources available 

through two of Rotaryõs areas of focus: 

basic education and literacy, and water and 

sanitation. I am glad that our club, once 

again, remains a leader in implementation of 

WASH projects. Other than the two    

sanitation blocks proposed this  Rotary 

year, two other projects were implemented 

in the 2015/16 Rotary year and have been 

completed.  

 

The Meru Water project was completed in 

September. This week, we share with you 

the 2015/16 report of our project that has 

been running for some years in partnership 

with four Swedish Rotary clubs.             

The project, through cost sharing with 

communities, managed to build water tanks 

in five secondary schools in Nyeri. I would 

like to thank Rtn. Atia Yahya who has 

spearheaded this project and ensured its 

successful completion.  

 

The last week has been eventful and I thank 

you dear Rotarians for participating in the 

various events including the Rotary      
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E-WASTE  

MANAGEMENT      

Thur, 1 st Dec 2016  

Laico Regency Hotel  

12.30 - 2.00 p.m.  

Speaker: Dr. Tom Musili  

 

 

 
ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING (AGM)  

Thur, 8 th Dec 2016  

Laico Regency Hotel  

12.30 - 2.00 p.m.  

 

 

 

REGULAR CLUB  

MEETING  

Thur, 15 th  Dec 2016  

Laico Regency Hotel  

12.30 - 2.00 p.m.  

Speaker: TBC  

 

 

 

PRESIDENTõS  

CHRISTMAS PARTY  

Sunday, 18th  Dec 2016  
President D. Githanga 

Residence 
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